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	CANADIAN PONY CLUB
National Office
Borrowed horse
	




Loyalty	Character	Sportsmanship

May 22, 2025


Dear Lender,

Thank you so much for agreeing to loan your horse/pony for our National/ International Competition.

Without generous horse owners like yourselves, these competitions could not be held.

Please be assured that our members will take good care of your horse/pony while it is in our care.  Members from other Regions/Countries who are participating in these Championships have been chosen based on minimum PC level requirements as well as riding ability and experience.

We do not provide life insurance on your horse.  If you wish this type of coverage, you must provide it yourself.  However, we do have liability insurance, which will respond if we are responsible for an incident involving your horse.
We do request that the owner is/becomes a member with the PTSO in their province before the event. Please provide us with your PTSO number.

Rest assured that Pony Club will do everything in its power to ensure the safety and well-being of both the horses and riders in our competition.

Once again, thank you for your extreme generousity in allowing us to use your horse/pony to make this event happen.



Sincerely,
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